
Wildflower Group Report for September 
 
Our September walk was, again, a railway walk when nine of us identified 31 flowers 
along the Tees Railway from Mickleton towards Middleton-in-Teesdale. 
The forecast rain did not materialise but we had a gentle breeze instead. We identified 
three Willow-herbs - Rosebay, Great and Broad-leaved; Harebells hiding in the 
undergrowth; Wild Raspberry; and Water Mint in the ditch. 
 
A complete list of flowers identified was sent to the Group members. 
 
Anne Thomson 
 


